
 

 

 
 

TCS/GEN/171/2022-23 Date: 10/02/2023 
 
 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: FORGIVENESS- مغفرة   

SUBJECT: KG GRADUATION CEREMONY 

 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 
 
The school takes immense pride in informing you that we have organized Graduation Ceremony for the 

students of Kindergarten-2 on 23rd February 2023.  It’s a momentous occasion to celebrate and the 

school has planned to conduct the same in a grand manner.  Kids will be getting their graduation 

certificates wearing their graduation gowns.  The Graduation Ceremony will be the culmination of your 

ward’s early year education. We believe, this ceremony will leave an indelible mark on the students as 

they step into a new world to face the challenges of the competitive environment besides children will 

get the pleasure and respect of being graduated from Kindergarten to the Primary Section. 

                                                 
Please Note: 

 You are requested to send  85/- AED to the concerned class teacher on or before 13th 

February 2023, Monday.  

 For further queries you may contact the class teacher. 

 
Hoping your support and cooperation as always to make this event a grand success. 

 

 
Regards, 

 
 

 

 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 

 


